
 
    

 
   

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
      

 

 

  

 
  
    

 
 

 

   
 
 

ERRATA TO THE FINAL MITIGATED NEGATIVE 
DECLARATION FOR THE JOHN ADAMS MIDDLE SCHOOL 

CAMPUS IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

This errata sheet presents the specific text changes made to the Final Mitigated Negative Declaration for the
John Adams Middle School Campus Improvement Project (Final MND) since its publication. The changes are 
presented in the order in which they appear in the original document and are identified by the Final MND 
page and section number. Text additions are shown in underline (underline). It should be noted that the 
following revisions are intended to provide minor clarification and do not change the conclusions or the 
intent of the information presented in the Final MND. 

Errata 
No. 

Page and
Section 
Number 

Revision Basis for Revision 

1 Page 3, 
Section 2 

During the public review period, the District received three 
comment letters by email from individuals and 
organizations in response to the Draft IS/MND. 

This revision provides minor clarification to
the description of the types of commenters 
that provided comments on the Draft Initial 
Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration. 

2 Page 3, 
Section 2.1 

Table 1 presents a list of persons and organizations that 
submitted comments on the Draft IS/MND during the
public review period, including the numerical designation 
for each comment letter received, the author of the 
comment letter, and the date of the comment letter. 

This revision provides minor clarification to
the description of the types of commenters 
that provided comments on the Draft Initial 
Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration. 

3 Page 3, 
Table 1 See revisions to Table 1 below. 

This revision provides minor clarification 
that the comment letter from Zina Josephs 
was submitted on behalf of the Friends of 
Sunset Park, which is considered an 
organization. 

Table 1 List of Commenters 

Letter No. Commenter Date 

INDIVIDUALS 

1 Nikki Kolhoff December 14, 2022 
2 Wendy Dembo December 14, 2022 

ORGANIZATIONS 
3 Zina Josephs, on behalf of the Board of Directors of the Friends of Sunset Park December 14, 2022 


